
 

 

TE19.68.13
From: Lia Mannella 
To: Ellen Devlin 
Subject: BMO Field (#812542) Temporary Extension 
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2016 3:34:17 PM 
Attachments: image002.png 

Hi Ellen, 
I am applying for two temporary extensions under BMO Field’s liquor license (#812542) for the
 following dates and events: 

· Saturday, December 31, 2016 – NHL Centennial Alumni Game, BMO Field
· Sunday, January 1, 2017 – NHL Centennial Classic, BMO Field

I have submitted paperwork for an ‘extension of hours’ regarding the above dates with the AGCO.
 We are hoping to begin the sale and service of alcohol at 9:00a.m. for our Spectator Plaza, with
 gates scheduled to open at 10-10:30a.m. inside the venue. Alcohol will be served in two temporary
 bleacher seating areas; one on the north side and one on the south side. Once gates are open to
 fans, they may proceed to their ticketed seats. 
I will send a map outlining the spectator plaza and two new temporary bleachers, once the design
 has been finalized. If you require any other details, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
Thank you in advance. 
Sincerely, 
LIA MANNELLA | ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT, FOOD & BEVERAGE 
50 Bay St. | Suite 500 | Toronto, ON M5J 2L2 
O: 416.815.5400 | X: 3298 
lia.mannella@mlse.com 
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